From: annmingerink06@yahoo.com

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Thursday, September 08, 2011 4:02:58 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am having a hard time understanding how it is possible that my government would require that a
business provide insurance to it's employees that essentially covers murder of innocent pre-born
children. A mandate that forces businesses to go against the conscience of owners has no place in a
"free" country. Please, please think again on this. It is anti-liberty and anti-freedom of religeon to
make a person go against his or her beliefs in order to comply with a government issued law.

Please protect the conscience rights of insurers, providers and people like me who object to being
forced by the federal government to offer or subsidize contraceptives and sterilization services, especially
when some of these drugs can take the life of early unborn children. No Americans should be forced by
the federal government to essentially subsidize services they object to. | again urge you in the strongest
way possible to reverse course and remove contraceptives and sterilizations from the list of mandatory
preventive services.

Sincerely,
Ann Mingerink
Wayland, Ml 49348
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